
 

 
 
 

 
The Nebula Partnership  
 

12th June  2017  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are currently trying to upgrade some calming and relaxing spaces around our schools. We are also 

trying to upgrade our sensory equipment for pupils on the Special Needs register. If any of you have 

the following items or similar at home, and would be willing to donate them, we would be most 

grateful! 

There will be paper copies of this letter available at your school office for you to fill in if you prefer. 

Please return this form to the school office, and I will contact you re collection or donation.  

Many Thanks 

 

Jenni Porter 

Executive Deputy for SEND for Nebula Partnership 

deputysend@nebula.norfolk.sch.uk 
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The Nebula Partnership  

 

Resource I have one I am willing to donate (please tick) 

 
Trampette – sturdy with handle 

 

 
 

Lava lamp or bubble lamp 

 

 

 
Fairy lights 

 

    

  
Thomas the Tank Engine toys 

 

Contact details: 
 
 
 
 


